
Invitation to Cocoa Beach 
 

Are you ready to Coast on Down to Cocoa Beach on Sept. 19th where the Atlantic should be at 

its warmest this year?????  

 

And while the pier is not terribly attractive yet, it was purchased in 2014 by the Westgate Corp. 

which has since been refurbishing it. 

                         

There is a pier entrance fee of $2 to enjoy all it has to offer, including about 5 

restaurants/bars/grills from which to choose, both casual and more refined.  This is also your 

best restroom option.  Chairs can be rented by the pier; I will provide more information about it 

in our trip details to be issued. 

  

In late afternoon, we will offer you the opportunity to visit the nearby Original Ron Jon Shop 

where you can relive the feelings you had at age 18.  (Just do not recreate your behavior at that 

time, please!)   

                   

Enjoy listening to the beach classics and pick up some fun beach wear and gear for yourself or 

your grandkids.   

  

For those of you who do not wish to "feel that funk" again,  you can remain at the beach and 

we'll pick you up in 45 minutes. 

  

On our way home, we'll pretend we spent the day in the Bahamas and visit Kissimmee's 

Bahama Breeze for dinner.  (see their menu at: 

  

                    http://www.bahamabreeze.com/menu-listing/food 

       

For those of you in the mood to remain in the U.S., within a 2-minute walk there's a Golden 

Corral and a BJ's Restaurant and Brewhouse.  See menu at: 

  

                            http://www.bjsrestaurants.com/menu 

  

Because it would be helpful to each of those restaurants to know how many of us they may be 

serving, we are asking you to give us a preliminary thought on which one you are most likely to 

choose.  If a few of you choose to do differently that evening, we're sure it wouldn't be a 

problem. 

  

If you'd like to join us, please click on the below application form.  As always, full trip details 

will be e-mailed on the Thursday before our trip.  Our lottery date will be September 6th. 

 

 

Hope you'll be joining us. 

  

http://www.bahamabreeze.com/menu-listing/food
http://www.bjsrestaurants.com/menu


  


